
From: Bob Cauley
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Permit
Date: Monday, March 24, 2014 12:14:05 AM

To anyone that has concern:

Please do not let C&H modify their permit.  Field 7 is TOO CLOSE TO THE SCHOOL.
 Children don't need to be exposed to Hydrogen Sulfide, Ammonia, toxic airborne
Particulates, Urine, Methane, etc. etc.

It's a disgrace that this Hog-Mill has been allowed to open and operate in the first
place.  Do not complicate this travesty any further by giving any more favors to
C&H.

A.J. Smith,  Mt. Judea, AR
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